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Townsend, Erle

From: Chris Collins <chrisnjenn13@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:35 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127- A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I do not believe we need to adopt any California type standards. Reasons being the passed on 

cost from the manufacturers will prohibitive for most in Maine to afford. 

As far as EV’s, in one of the coldest states during winter, electric vehicles are useless. Maine is 

too rural for the EV’s to be viable transportation due to the extreme low range they offer and 

the almost zero existence of charging stations. Maines population does not warrant adopting 

any standard from a state like California whose population is much larger. 

It’s ridiculous to even consider this. Thank you for your time. 

Sent from my iPhone 


